



Talk about your 
favorite bumper 

sticker.

What gets you excited 
about life?

When is the last time 
you tried something 

new?

What do you wish you 
spent more time doing 

5 years ago?

If not now,  
then when?

What is the difference 
between living and 

existing?

What skill would you 
like to master?

What job would you be 
terrible at?

What is the best way to 
start the day?
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What mystery do you 
wish you knew the 

answer to?

What did you have to 
unlearn?

What fad or trend do 
you hope comes back?

What’s the most 
relaxing place you’ve 

ever been?

What do you like to do 
the old-fashioned way?

Would you rather go 
hang gliding or 

whitewater rafting?

What’s the best way a 
person can spend their 

time?

What is the luckiest 
thing that has 

happened to you?

What are some small 
things that make your 

day better?

What’s the best thing 
that happened to you 

last week?

What are you looking 
forward to in the 
coming months?

What’s your favorite 
piece of clothing you 

own/owned?
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What are you 
interested in that most 

people haven’t  
heard about?

If you suddenly 
became a master at 
woodworking, what 

would you make?

What could you give a 
40-minute 

presentation on with 
absolutely no 
preparation?

What is something you 
think everyone should 

do at least once in 
their lives?

What do you take for 
granted?

What do you have 
doubts about?

Who inspires  
you to be better?

What is your  
favorite smell?

What is the strangest 
thing you have come 

across?

 If your childhood  
had a smell  

what would it be?

What are you going to 
do this weekend?

 What’s the most 
useful thing you own?
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Who in your life brings 
you the most joy?

What do you bring 
with you everywhere 

you go?

What’s the strangest 
movie you have ever 

seen?

What was your favorite 
book as a child?

What’s the best way to 
travel? (Plane, car, 

train, etc.)

Will technology save 
the human race or 

destroy it?

What is the most 
comfortable piece of 

clothing you own?

How do you plan to 
make the world a 

better place?

What is at the top of 
your “bucket list?”

Summer  
or  

Winter?

What is your  
favorite holiday?

What flavor of ice 
cream do you wish 

existed?
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Would you rather use 
only a fork, or only a 

spoon?

Would you rather  
say aloud everything 

you read, or sing 
everything you say?

Would you rather have 
endless snow, or 

endless rain?  
(neither accumulates)

Would you rather live 
in a cave or live in a 

tree house?

Would you rather be 
able to control fire or 

water?

Would you rather be 
unable to use search 
engines or unable to 

use social media?

Would you rather be 
an amazing painter  

or a brilliant 
mathematician?

Would you rather be 
invisible for one day  

or be able to fly  
for one day?

Would you rather be 
the best in the world at 

climbing trees or the 
best in the world at 

jumping rope?

If you could be any age 
again for one week, 
what age and why?

What is your second 
favorite food?

Which book — not 
including the bible — 
have you re-read the 

most?
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